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Please place the attached emails in Docket No. 20200181.
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Hiep Nguyen

From: dquirolo@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of DeeVon Quirolo
<dquirolo@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 2:59 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Clark

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Put us on a path to lower power bills through energy efficiency

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark,

We are paying power bills that are higher than ever. Just as we are dealing with higher housing costs and general
inflation, we are being hit with record increases in charges for higher and volatile fuel costs on bills.

Paying sky-high electricity bills isn’t sustainable for many Floridians — but there is an opportunity to change the course
we’re on. Please put us on a path to lower bills by adopting an energy efficiency rule that will provide greater access to
energy saving programs for hard working families.

Access to meaningful energy efficiency programs can help customers most in need manage higher power bills.
Additionally, using energy smarter saves the utility money by reducing the amount of fuel burned to generate electricity
—an economic benefit for all customers. It’s a win-win solution that can only be realized if you modernize your rule to
discourage outdated practices that depress energy efficiency potential and reward energy waste.

Please adopt an energy efficiency rule that makes Florida a leader in capturing energy savings for families and
businesses. Let's modernize our practices to put energy savings to work for Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

cc: Governor DeSantis

Sincerely,

DeeVon Quirolo
Brooksville, FL 34601
dquirolo@gmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: susanlauricella@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Susan Lauricella
<susanlauricella@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 2:56 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Clark

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Put us on a path to lower power bills through energy efficiency

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark,

We are paying power bills that are higher than ever. Just as we are dealing with higher housing costs and general
inflation, we are being hit with record increases in charges for higher and volatile fuel costs on bills.

Paying sky-high electricity bills isn’t sustainable for many Floridians — but there is an opportunity to change the course
we’re on. Please put us on a path to lower bills by adopting an energy efficiency rule that will provide greater access to
energy saving programs for hard working families.

Access to meaningful energy efficiency programs can help customers most in need manage higher power bills.
Additionally, using energy smarter saves the utility money by reducing the amount of fuel burned to generate electricity
—an economic benefit for all customers. It’s a win-win solution that can only be realized if you modernize your rule to
discourage outdated practices that depress energy efficiency potential and reward energy waste.

Please adopt an energy efficiency rule that makes Florida a leader in capturing energy savings for families and
businesses. Let's modernize our practices to put energy savings to work for Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

cc: Governor DeSantis

Sincerely,

Susan Lauricella

Port Saint Lucie, FL 34952
susanlauricella@hotmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: dkbolen@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of DK Bolen
<dkbolen@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 2:52 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Clark

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Put us on a path to lower power bills through energy efficiency

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark,

We are paying higher than ever power bills. Just as we are dealing with higher housing costs and general inflation, we
are being hit with record increases in charges for higher and volatile fuel costs on bills.

Paying sky-high electricity bills isn’t sustainable for many Floridians — but there is an opportunity to change the course
we’re on. Please put us on a path to lower bills by adopting an energy efficiency rule providing greater access to energy
saving programs for hard working families.

Access to meaningful energy efficiency programs can help customers most in need manage higher power bills.
Additionally, using energy smarter saves the utility money by reducing the amount of fuel burned to generate electricity
—an economic benefit for all customers. A win-win solution can only be realized if you modernize your rule to
discourage outdated practices depressing energy efficiency potential and reward energy waste.

Please adopt an energy efficiency rule making Florida a leader in capturing energy savings for families and businesses.
Let's modernize our practices to put energy savings to work for Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

cc: Governor DeSantis

Sincerely,

DK Bolen

Saint Petersburg, FL 33733
dkbolen@gmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: bradandannalipsig@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Anna Lipsig
<bradandannalipsig@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 2:51 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Clark

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Put us on a path to lower power bills through energy efficiency

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark,

We are paying power bills that are higher than ever. Just as we are dealing with higher housing costs and general
inflation, we are being hit with record increases in charges for higher and volatile fuel costs on bills.

Paying sky-high electricity bills isn’t sustainable for many Floridians — but there is an opportunity to change the course
we’re on. Please put us on a path to lower bills by adopting an energy efficiency rule that will provide greater access to
energy saving programs for hard working families.

Access to meaningful energy efficiency programs can help customers most in need manage higher power bills.
Additionally, using energy smarter saves the utility money by reducing the amount of fuel burned to generate electricity
—an economic benefit for all customers. It’s a win-win solution that can only be realized if you modernize your rule to
discourage outdated practices that depress energy efficiency potential and reward energy waste.

Please adopt an energy efficiency rule that makes Florida a leader in capturing energy savings for families and
businesses. Let's modernize our practices to put energy savings to work for Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

cc: Governor DeSantis

Sincerely,

Anna Lipsig

Boca Raton, FL 33432
bradandannalipsig@yahoo.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: harris_lin@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Linda Harris
<harris_lin@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 2:48 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Clark

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Put us on a path to lower power bills through energy efficiency

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark,

We are paying power bills that are higher than ever. Just as we are dealing with higher housing costs and general
inflation, we are being hit with record increases in charges for higher and volatile fuel costs on bills.

Paying sky-high electricity bills isn’t sustainable for many Floridians — but there is an opportunity to change the course
we’re on. Please put us on a path to lower bills by adopting an energy efficiency rule that will provide greater access to
energy saving programs for hard working families.

Access to meaningful energy efficiency programs can help customers most in need manage higher power bills.
Additionally, using energy smarter saves the utility money by reducing the amount of fuel burned to generate electricity
—an economic benefit for all customers. It’s a win-win solution that can only be realized if you modernize your rule to
discourage outdated practices that depress energy efficiency potential and reward energy waste.

Please adopt an energy efficiency rule that makes Florida a leader in capturing energy savings for families and
businesses. Let's modernize our practices to put energy savings to work for Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

cc: Governor DeSantis

Sincerely,

Linda Harris

Las Vegas, NV 89123
harris_lin@hotmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: erpeldinggarratt@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Elizabeth Erpelding-Garratt
<erpeldinggarratt@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 2:47 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Clark

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Put us on a path to lower power bills through energy efficiency

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark,

We are paying power bills that are higher than ever. Just as we are dealing with higher housing costs and general
inflation, we are being hit with record increases in charges for higher and volatile fuel costs on bills.

Paying sky-high electricity bills isn’t sustainable for many Floridians — but there is an opportunity to change the course
we’re on. Please put us on a path to lower bills by adopting an energy efficiency rule that will provide greater access to
energy saving programs for hard working families. Why can't we have more solar energy?

Access to meaningful energy efficiency programs can help customers most in need manage higher power bills.
Additionally, using energy smarter saves the utility money by reducing the amount of fuel burned to generate electricity
—an economic benefit for all customers. It’s a win-win solution that can only be realized if you modernize your rule to
discourage outdated practices that depress energy efficiency potential and reward energy waste.

Please adopt an energy efficiency rule that makes Florida a leader in capturing energy savings for families and
businesses. Let's modernize our practices to put energy savings to work for Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

cc: Governor DeSantis

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Erpelding-Garratt
Saint Augustine, FL 32086
erpeldinggarratt@gmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: harris_lin@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Linda Harris
<harris_lin@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 2:46 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Clark

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Put us on a path to lower power bills through energy efficiency

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark,

We are paying power bills that are higher than ever. Just as we are dealing with higher housing costs and general
inflation, we are being hit with record increases in charges for higher and volatile fuel costs on bills.

Paying sky-high electricity bills isn’t sustainable for many Floridians — but there is an opportunity to change the course
we’re on. Please put us on a path to lower bills by adopting an energy efficiency rule that will provide greater access to
energy saving programs for hard working families.

Access to meaningful energy efficiency programs can help customers most in need manage higher power bills.
Additionally, using energy smarter saves the utility money by reducing the amount of fuel burned to generate electricity
—an economic benefit for all customers. It’s a win-win solution that can only be realized if you modernize your rule to
discourage outdated practices that depress energy efficiency potential and reward energy waste.

Please adopt an energy efficiency rule that makes Florida a leader in capturing energy savings for families and
businesses. Let's modernize our practices to put energy savings to work for Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

cc: Governor DeSantis

Sincerely,

Linda Harris

Las Vegas, NV 89123
harris_lin@hotmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: wwiedemann@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Walter Wiedemann
<wwiedemann@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 2:46 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Clark

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Put us on a path to lower power bills through energy efficiency

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark,

We are paying power bills that are higher than ever. Just as we are dealing with higher housing costs and general
inflation, we are being hit with record increases in charges for higher and volatile fuel costs on bills.

Paying sky-high electricity bills isn’t sustainable for many Floridians — but there is an opportunity to change the course
we’re on. Please put us on a path to lower bills by adopting an energy efficiency rule that will provide greater access to
energy saving programs for hard working families.

Access to meaningful energy efficiency programs can help customers most in need manage higher power bills.
Additionally, using energy smarter saves the utility money by reducing the amount of fuel burned to generate electricity
—an economic benefit for all customers. It’s a win-win solution that can only be realized if you modernize your rule to
discourage outdated practices that depress energy efficiency potential and reward energy waste.

Please adopt an energy efficiency rule that makes Florida a leader in capturing energy savings for families and
businesses. Let's modernize our practices to put energy savings to work for Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

Sincerely,

Walter Wiedemann

Fort Myers, FL 33905
wwiedemann@comcast.net



Hiep Nguyen

From: jeril13@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jeri Brannon <jeril13
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 2:45 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Clark

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Put us on a path to lower power bills through energy efficiency

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark,

We are paying power bills that are higher than ever. Just as we are dealing with higher housing costs and general
inflation, we are being hit with record increases in charges for higher and volatile fuel costs on bills.

Paying sky-high electricity bills isn’t sustainable for many Floridians — but there is an opportunity to change the course
we’re on. Please put us on a path to lower bills by adopting an energy efficiency rule that will provide greater access to
energy saving programs for hard working families.

Access to meaningful energy efficiency programs can help customers most in need manage higher power bills.
Additionally, using energy smarter saves the utility money by reducing the amount of fuel burned to generate electricity
—an economic benefit for all customers. It’s a win-win solution that can only be realized if you modernize your rule to
discourage outdated practices that depress energy efficiency potential and reward energy waste.

Please adopt an energy efficiency rule that makes Florida a leader in capturing energy savings for families and
businesses. Let's modernize our practices to put energy savings to work for Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

cc: Governor DeSantis

Sincerely,

Jeri Brannon

Lake Mary, FL 32746
jerill13@aol.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: paolalovelife@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Paola Suarez
<paolalovelife@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 3:03 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Clark

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Put us on a path to lower power bills through energy efficiency

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark,

We are paying power bills that are higher than ever. Just as we are dealing with higher housing costs and general
inflation, we are being hit with record increases in charges for higher and volatile fuel costs on bills.

Paying sky-high electricity bills isn’t sustainable for many Floridians — but there is an opportunity to change the course
we’re on. Please put us on a path to lower bills by adopting an energy efficiency rule that will provide greater access to
energy saving programs for hard working families.

Access to meaningful energy efficiency programs can help customers most in need manage higher power bills.
Additionally, using energy smarter saves the utility money by reducing the amount of fuel burned to generate electricity
—an economic benefit for all customers. It’s a win-win solution that can only be realized if you modernize your rule to
discourage outdated practices that depress energy efficiency potential and reward energy waste.

Please adopt an energy efficiency rule that makes Florida a leader in capturing energy savings for families and
businesses. Let's modernize our practices to put energy savings to work for Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

cc: Governor DeSantis

Sincerely,

Paola Suarez

Gainesville, FL 32606
paolalovelife@gmail.com
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